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Welcome to our first newsletter of the 
academic year! Welcome to all the new 
families who have joined the school 
community this year and welcome back 
everyone! We had an amazing year last year 
of fun fund-raising events and are looking 
forward to another year of the same! We are 
really proud of what we achieved last year as 
a school community with the great events 
and the money raised which provided the 
climbing frame and sheltered area at the 
school! Thank you! 

 
Your PTA Team 

Who we are…. 
 
Co-Chairs Lisa Dobson and Katie Welton 
Treasurer Matt Fitch 
Secretary Jennifer Young 

 
We have had a great year over seeing and 
running events this year and plan to stay in 

post and continue fundraising for the PTA this 
year. 

 
We would love to hear from you: 

- What events should we run? 
- Could you help run and organise event? 
- Would you like to join the pta whats app 

group? 
Please contact us on 

gaytonprimarypta@gmail.com 
 

12Th October 
Bake Sale 
 
20th October 
Non School Uniform Day 
 
2nd November 
Halloween Disco 
 
9th November 
Quiz night 
 
 

Can you help? 
Do you own a business/ know someone who 
dose/ are able to sponsor any of our events? 
We are always on the looks out for local 
business to support our events and if you are 
interested in being involved, please contact 
us on gaytonprimarypta@gmail.com! We 
would love to hear from you! 

mailto:gaytonprimarypta@gmail.com


 

gaytonprimarypta@gmail.com 

 
FUSS 

https://wirralfuss.co.uk/ 
 
We are very lucky that locally we have an 
amazing provision of second-hand uniform. 
The organisation relies on volunteers, and we 
have been so lucky to have Helen Peters 
acting as the lead for the school- thank you 
Helen! Helen has had to step back from her 
role and we would love to hear from someone 
who would like to take over this role. It you 
would like more details about what is involved 
please get in contact with us. 
 

A 
Our School Lottery 

 

Our School Lottery is an exciting weekly lottery that 
raises money for school.  Tickets for the lottery cost just 
£1 per week, with a top prize of £25,000.  There is a 
draw every Saturday night and you match all 6 numbers 
you win the JACKPOT! There is a guaranteed winner for 
Gayton PS every Saturday.  Thank you so much to all of 
you who have kindly donated your winnings back to the 
PTA.  This is greatly appreciated!  If you would like to 
sign up for our School Lottery please visit: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/ga
yton-primary-school

Facebook 
@gaytonprimaryschoolpta 

Twitter@GaytonPTA 

This year we have two main goals to work 
towards this year: 
 
1, To raise money to purchase laptops for 
school. Bids are currently being explored but 
the amount needing to be raised if approx. 
£15-20000. This will provide 30 laptops for 
the school.  
 
2.To raise money to expand the reading 
library in school. Reading is key to our 
children’s development and education, and 
we would like to expand the reading materials 
available for our children. 
 
We are working towards events in the new 
year specifically aimed at expanding the 
reading library and will keep you updated. 

SEASON TICKET RAFFLE 
 

We have a season ticket for 2 adults and 3 
children to be won! Tickets are £5 on 
parent pay now and the winner will be 

drawn on Friday 20th October! All 
proceeds go to the PTA. 

Go Nix!!!!!!  

Quiz Night/ AGM 
9th November 


